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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 

From:  Emery E. Gallagher, Director of Water and Wastewater Utilities  

Through: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 

Subject: Engineering Services Proposal for the Spring Hill WWTP Abandonment,                                                                         

                         Sewage Lift Station and Force Main             

Date:  November 17, 2016 

 

Staff requested a quote from TRC, for Engineering Service for a Sewage Lift Station, force 

main and the abandonment of the Spring Hill Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

The new lift station would pump the wastewater directly from the Spring Hill Wastewater 

Treatment Plant service area to the Walnut Branch Wastewater Treatment Plant, 

eliminating the cost of maintaining an additional wastewater facility.  

The Engineering Service will be funded from the Hydro Right Subordination fund and 

refunded when the 2017 Utility Revenue Bonds are issue and funds received.  

Staff is recommending approval of the Engineering Service for the Sewage Lift Station, 

Force Main and Plant Abandonment to TRC Engineering Services in the amount 

$365,386.00, Staff will be available to answer any question at the December 06, 2016 

Council Meeting. 


